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We are devastated to hear about the school shooting at Robb Elementary School in Uvalde, 

Texas. As fellow educators and school leaders, our thoughts are with the families of the victims, 

staff and students who have experienced this horrific and tragic event. Schools are valued 

community spaces where violence of any kind should not be tolerated. We stand in the 

conviction that all students and educators have a right to feel and be safe at school. 
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